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Hemlocks Need Your Help!

Hemlocks ranging from Maine to Alabama
are in danger of almost total extinction due
- to a rapidly spreading infestation of the
hemlock woolly adelgid (HWA), an invasive
insect from Asia with no local natural
predator. Hemlock stands are of vital
importance to wildlife, water and air quality,
“ local economy, and basic quality of life, and
- their loss would create problems of
enormous scope and dire consequences.

Private property owners have the option to
save as many hemlocks as they desire, and
the good news is that it's easy and
inexpensive to do. SAVE GEORGIA'S
HEMLOCKS has implemented Hemlock Help
for Homeowners, a nonprofit program of
education and charitable service, to raise
awareness, promote action, and provide
practical assistance to homeowners in north
. Georgia. There are nonprofits with similar
hemlock-saving goals in other states as well
(TN,NC, VA, and KY, to name a few). See the
Resources page of the web site below for links.

To learn more, please attend one of
our free public Hemlock Help Clinics.
Hemlock Help Line 706-429-8010

or www.savegeorgiashemlocks.org



